
 
 
 
 
February 12, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Brij Mohan 

RE: 16-FOIA-029 Fare Structure / MDW Line Y2015 
 
Dear Mr. Mohan: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On February 8, 2016, we received your request for the fare structure / pamphlets / website print out for 
Y2015 for the Milwaukee District West Line.  You subsequently submitted another request on February 
10 for the same document for Y2014 (“Request”).   
 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Communications and Marketing Department is providing you with 
copies of the Milwaukee District West Line fare structures for Y2014, which became effective April 13, 
2014; and for Y2015, which became effective February 1, 2015.  Please note that as of February 1, 
2016, the fare structure was increased for all Metra train lines.  For your convenience, we are providing 
you with a complete Milwaukee District West Line pamphlet which includes train schedules for this line 
in addition to the new fare structure. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Attachments 




